
KG-I: School Timings reschedule due to heat wave 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from  

ARUN NURSERY SCHOOL!  

 

We have started with teaching - learning in full swing. Quite unfortunately, 

however, we have been hit by this adverse weather condition. It has become 

imperative for us to take note of the emergent situation and accordingly make 

modifications in our schedule. We are deeply concerned about the well-being 

of our students, and we sincerely want our students to stay healthy and fit yet 

continue with their learning. In order to give them some respite, we are 

reworking the school timings. We have also stopped outdoor activities. We 

want you to take note of the revised school schedule, which will be in force 

from Monday, April 22, 2024, for the time being. Please make necessary 

arrangements to facilitate the arrival and dispersal of your child.  

 

KG-I Arrival Time: 8.00 a.m. 

 

School gate will close at 8.20 am (sharp) Late comers will not be entertained 

 

Dispersal Time:11.15 am  

 

 School bus facility will be available for arrival and dispersal at 11.40 a.m.  

 

Thank you 


